
Hunter Parking and Storage  
291 King Street,  

NEWCASTLE NSW 2300  
 
 

The General Manager  
Newcastle City Council  
282 King Street,  
NEWCASTLE NSW 2300 
 
 
RE: Interim Parking Arrangement between Hunter Parking and Storage and Lingard Private 
Hospital 
 
Hunter Parking and Storage, specifically Civic West Car Park located on Gibson Street, Newcastle; 
have entered into terms with Lingard Private Hospital.  
 
Up to 50 car spaces will be reserved at Civic West Car Park for Lingard Private Hospital staff to utilise 
for a period up to six (6) months whilst the construction of the hospital car park is being completed.  
 
These spaces will be allocated as per our normal car parking system and will be tracked by number 
plate recognition, this will enable Lingard Private Hospital staff to access the car spaces at any given 
time.  
 
If you require further information about this interim parking arrangement, please don’t hesitate to 
contact my assistant, Louise Brooks at louisebrooks@lakemaint.com.au.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
 
Darren Nicholson 
Hunter Parking and Storage  
 


